
 

The Association of Florida Colleges is proud to announce that we will 

partner with Leon County Schools for our 2020 Leadership Conference 

Service Project! 

Requested items include (new/unused): 

 Notebook paper 

 Composition books 

 Glue sticks 

 Pencils 

 Crayons 

 Colored markers/pencils 

Please bring your donations to the AFC Leadership Conference in Tallahassee, 

January 30-31. 


